
From: Fitch, Julie A. 
Sent: 7/3/2013 12:23:26 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: you didn't come in to the city did you? 

Pretty much. !! Thanks. 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Jul 3, 2013, at 12:08 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

This won't cheer you up, I know, but I save this New Yorker piece from July 5, 
2010. Former administration foreign special rep (and I think now dead?) 
Richard Holbrooke described what often happens in government: "People sit in 
a room, they don't air their real differences, a false and sloppy consensus papers 
over those underlying differences, and they go back to their offices and continue 
to work at cross-purposes, even actively undermining each other." 

I mean really, doesn't that capture it? 

From: Fitch, Julie A. fmailtoiiulie.fitch@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 11:49 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: you didn't come in to the city did you? 

No. Sorry. Would have loved to have lunch. Quite frankly, though, I'm not very 
good company these days. Pretty depressed and demoralized about work, etc. 

Julie 



From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 11:46 AM 
To: Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: you didn't come in to the city did you? 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacv/customer/ 
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